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Silverstone GP Spectacular – 22nd June 24 
 

On behalf of the Club, we would like to thank you for volunteering to marshal at this, our 2nd Silverstone race meeting of the year. 

As always, your time and skill is very much appreciated!  

Thank you to those of you who helped recently at our Classic race meeting, on the 1st June. This Silverstone GP Spectacular 
meeting features some huge grids, with more modern machinery joining the timetable. The day includes racing from the CSCC 
BMW Championship, Slick’s, Open, New Millennium, Magnificent 7’s, Morgan Challenge, Modern Classics, Tin Tops along with a 
second visit this month for the Swinging 60’s, Future Classics and Classic K Series. Something for everyone to enjoy. 
 
We have a mixture of sprint races and 40 minute pit-stop races, with rolling, standing and even two-part starts, to add to the 
variety. 
 
A digital programme containing entries and more will be uploaded to the CSCC event page on the Friday before the event. 
https://www.classicsportscarclub.co.uk/2024-silverstone-gp  
 

• If you booked through CSCC, please make sure you have signed on via the CSCC online booking system using 
this link: https://cscc.prosolvehosting.co.uk:485/login  

• If you have volunteered directly with Silverstone, please sign on using their online system. 
 
If you can no longer make this event, please let us know as early as possible by contacting Fran, if via email fjv01@hotmail.co.uk 
or, by text to 07814 672798, or CSCC email jo@classicsportscarclub.co.uk or call 01225 810655. 
 
As a gesture of thanks from the CSCC and its Drivers, each Marshal will be given £20 cash for the day, to help you with expenses. 
This will be collected at Marshals sign on. Silverstone will also provide a food voucher which can be used at the Pitstop Café.   
 
Arrival to Silverstone and Checking In  

Please enter the circuit in your vehicle through the main entrance and proceed to the Pitstop Cafe Car Park across from the Jimmy 

Brown Centre.  

Sign-on will be from 07.30 – 08.15 in the Double Garage under National Race Control. National Race Control is located to the left 

of the Jimmy Brown Centre in the National Paddock. Please see attached map.   

Please make your way to your allocated post for 08:30 for all roles and duties, following sign-on. Incident Officers briefing will be at 

08.00, Flag & Post Chief briefing will be at 08.15, both in the double garage.  

Please check in at the desk that applies to you:  

Off-Track Desk: Specialists, Flag & Post Chief Marshals  

SMT Desk: Incident/Track Roles   

Access to the Venue   

If you are a CSCC Marshal Volunteer or Official you will receive a Silverstone ticket link via email. Please keep an eye from these 

coming through on your registered email address, you will need to download the Silverstone App as per directions on additional 

email.  

If you have volunteered directly through Silverstone, please bring your Silverstone Marshal Photo ID with you to access the venue. 

Please note that we will provide you with a new Photo ID card with a QR code at sign-on to solve the issue that we have been 
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experiencing with barcodes not scanning. Security is aware of this issue so please show them your current Photo ID to gain access 

to the venue, prior to receiving a new ID at sign-on.  

 

Parking  

Please use the Pit Stop Cafe Car Park for parking to attend sign-on. 

Please note that there is to be no parking in the National Paddock and strictly no parking behind the Paddock Grill by the National 

Pit Office. If you are carrying out a role that requires you to be in the Paddock/Pits, please park in the Pit Stop Café Car Park.  

Catering  

All marshals will be given a food voucher which can be redeemed in the Pitstop Cafe. Please note these vouchers do not have a 

monetary value.   

The voucher entitles you either 1 hot meal or sandwich and 1 hot or cold drink.   

Please also ensure you bring enough provisions with you should you require additional refreshments whilst on post.  

Campsite  

The Volunteer’s campsite will be open from 12pm Friday afternoon until 12pm Monday afternoon.  

The campsite is located at Winterhills, behind the UTC building. To access, go through the main gate and turn left. Follow the road 

around until you reach the Silverstone UTC (big grey and red building). Once you have passed the UTC, turn left into Gate 5. This 

will bring you out into the campsite. 

Shower and toilet facilities are provided.  

There is limited electric hook-up provided on a first come, first served basis.  

Please make sure that you DO NOT tamper with any electrical hook-ups or switch boxes as this has been causing issues with 

electrical supplies and hot water during camping times.  

Important - Safety Information 

Please make sure that track gates are closed at all times whilst on-post and leaving post. This is essential to keep everyone safe 

including any guests that may not be used to our venue. Please be vigilant and remind each other to keep the gates closed at all 

times.  

If you are driving a vehicle (Fire Tender/JCB), you MUST scan the QR code to complete a safety check prior to using the vehicle. 

This is essential to ensure that you can complete your role safely and respond to incidents when required. If you are not sure how 

to complete this check then please speak to Chanel or Amy at sign-on.  

Drop-in 

Chanel will be around at sign-on on Saturday 1st June so if there is anything you need to discuss, please let her know and she'll 

happily have a chat. You can also pick up waterproof trousers and jacket at sign-on, if required, as we now have additional sizes of 

stock.  

Reporting Incidents 

If you notice anything whilst on post that could be a potential health and safety hazard to yourself or others or you are involved in 

an incident resulting in an injury/near injury, please report this immediately to your Incident Officer and complete a form. 

By completing the form, we will be able to fix this issue to reduce the likelihood of injury/further injuries occurring. We will be 

placing QR codes within marshal huts to increase the ease of reporting any potential hazards/incidents. Your help with this to keep 

everyone safe is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you very much for volunteering with us, we hope you have a safe and enjoyable event!    

 
Stay safe.  
 



 

 



                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


